
Senior Breakfast, Senior Walk, & Senior Letters of Gratitude Information 

Lake Hamilton High School seniors are invited to participate in the annual Senior Breakfast, Senior Walk, 

and Senior Letters of Gratitude presentations.  This is an optional activity for each senior.  The breakfast, 

senior walk, and Gratitude letter presentations will take place on Thursday, May 18, 2023.    

Senior Letters of Gratitude Assignment:  Choose one teacher or staff member that made a positive 

impact on you during your years in the Lake Hamilton School District.  This person needs to be currently 

employed at Lake Hamilton.  This person can be a teacher, coach, food service, secretary, custodian, etc. 

(kindergarten through 12th grade).  Write a letter to them (handwritten preferred) and tell them what 

they did and how they changed you and made you who you are today.  Please be specific.  Share some 

memories of your time together.  Write neatly.  Take your time.  You can use stationary, note cards, or 

plain white paper.  It’s the words that count.  This will be a treasure to the person you are giving this to.   

After you finish, please bring your letter to the high school office and put it in an envelope (provided).  

DO NOT SEAL THE ENVELOPE. 

Three things must be on the envelope: 

1. YOUR NAME  

2. The TEACHER/EMPLOYEE’S NAME (who you wrote your letter to) 

3. BUILDING NAME (Building where they work:  Primary, Elementary, Intermediate, etc.)  

All senior gratitude letters are due in the high school office before 3:30 p.m. on Friday, May 5, 2023.     

Important Notes: 

1. Seniors must submit a letter of gratitude to the office on or before Friday, May 5, in order to 

participate in the senior breakfast and senior walk day.  

2. Only those seniors who have submitted their letters of gratitude by Friday, May 5, will be on the 

list to eat the provided breakfast and participate.  

3. Seniors must wear their graduation cap and gown (fully zipped) during the Senior Walk.  Please 

note, seniors do not have to arrive in the full cap and gown for breakfast.   They may slip their 

cap and gown on after breakfast.  It is recommended to write full names inside the cap/gown.  

Wear comfortable shoes on May 18 since you will be walking through the halls of all the schools 

in the district.  

Schedule for Thursday, May 18: 

7:45 – 8:10 a.m.  Senior Breakfast in Arena Lobby  

    (Have your cap and gown with you) 

8:10 – 8:20 a.m. Put on Cap and Gown, Load Bus for Senior    

Walk 

8:30 – 11:00 a.m. Senior Walk Throughout Each School on 

Campus  

Email brian.bridges@lhwolves.net with any questions! 

 

Let’s celebrate the Lake Hamilton High 

School Class of 2023!  Scan the QR code 

to submit your picture for the Senior 

Social Media Spotlight! 
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